
Notice of Public Hearing 

 

The Pend Oreille County Board of County Commissioners will hold a public hearing on 

May 22, 2019 from 6:00-9:00 PM, at the Newport High School Multi-Purpose Room 

located at 1400 5th St, Newport, WA 99156, to receive comments on the proposed 2018 

Comprehensive Plan Amendments.  Comments may be submitted at the public hearing or 

in writing to Greg Snow, Director of Community Development, 418 South Scott 

Ave./P.O. Box 5066, Newport, WA, gsnow@pendoreille.org, prior to the public hearing.  

Copies of the proposed revisions are available to the public 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM at the 

Pend Oreille County Community Development Department, Courthouse Annex, 418 

South Scott Ave., Newport, WA, (509) 447-4821. 
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